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TCCHS  

Summer Reading Challenge 

9th-12th Grade Students 

Your challenge: Read for 30+ minutes every day. 

Your goal: 5 fiction books AND 5 non-fiction books (1o total books) 

What you must turn in: 

 The title and author of each book 

 Where you found each book (for example: at home, the public library, a bookstore) 

 A 6-8 sentence paragraph that summarizes each book and explains your feelings 

towards the book 

Bonus this year: FREE ACCESS TO DIGITAL BOOKS ALL SUMMER! 

myON Reader has partnered with the Get Georgia Reading Campaign to provide every 

child in Georgia FREE access anytime, anywhere to a library of more than 8,000 enhanced 

digital books with multimedia supports — over the entire summer! 

 

These digital books really bring stories to life and provide audio support that creates a truly 

magical experience for kids and teens, making the joy of reading fun for all! 

Go to: http://thefutureinreading.myon.com/GetGAREADING 

Login information: 

School Name: Get Georgia Reading 

Username and password: read 
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You can either type or write your responses.  They are due to Mrs. Bell in the media center no 
later than 3:30 PM on August 10, 2015.  (This is the first Friday of the school year.)  For more 
information, you can email Mrs. Bell at sbell@thomas.k12.ga.us or sbell@thomas.gaggle.net. 

All students who meet the requirements will be entered into a drawing for one of two $50 book 
fair gift certificates.  


